CONSENT-BASED SITING PUBLIC MEETING

4:00-5:00 PM

5:00-5:15 PM

5:15-5:30 PM

5:30-6:00 PM

6:00-6:45 PM

6:45-7:00 PM
7:00-8:00 PM
8:00-8:45 PM
8:45-9:15 PM
9:15-9:30 PM

9:30-10:00 PM

Hilton Minneapolis
1001 Marquette Avenue
Minneapolis, MN 55403

July 21, 2016

Informal Open House and Poster Session
(Before Meeting Begins)

Welcoming Remarks

John Tuma, Commissioner, Minnesota Public
Utilities Commission

Moving Forward with Consent-Based Siting
John Kotek, Acting Assistant Secretary for
Nuclear Energy, Department of Energy
Perspectives on a Consent-Based Process

Shelley Buck, President, Prairie Island Indian
Community Tribal Council

Rod McCullum, Senior Director, Used Fuel and
Decommissioning, Nuclear Energy Institute

Doug Scott, Vice President, Strategic Initiatives
Great Plains Institute

Kathryn Shaver, Vice-President, Adaptive
Phased Management Engagement and Site
Selection, Nuclear Waste Management
Organization - CANADA

Facilitated Public Discussion with Panelists and
Acting Assistant Secretary John Kotek

Break
Facilitated Small Group Discussions
Small Group Discussion Summary Session

Public Comment Period

Closing Remarks

Andrew Griffith, Associate Deputy Assistant
Secretary for Fuel Cycle Technologies,
Department of Energy

Informal Open House and Poster Session
(After Meeting Ends)




